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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: July 26, 2021 

RE: 2nd Reading – Ordinance to Amend the City of Lathrup Village Code of Ordinances by 
Adding Chapter 18, Article VI – Cannabis Businesses. 

 
 
This is the 2nd Reading and consideration of adoption of the ordinance. 

 
CHAPTER 18, ARTICLE VI - The purpose of this article is to exercise the City of Lathrup 
Village's regulatory authority to locally license and regulate cannabis businesses, including 
cannabis retail establishments, cannabis provisioning centers, cannabis microbusinesses, 
cannabis grower facilities, cannabis safety compliance facilities, cannabis secure 
transporters, cannabis processor facilities, designated consumption establishments, 
cannabis event organizers, and temporary cannabis events to the extent permissible under 
state and federal laws and regulations, and to protect and promote the public health, 
safety, and welfare of the city and its residents. 
 

A 2nd ordinance is being considered by the Planning Commissioner related to amendments to the 
Zoning Ordinances. 
 
Both ordinances are anticipated to be on the July 26, 2021 Council Agenda. 
 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Approve – Ordinance to Amend the City of Lathrup Village Code of Ordinances by Adding 

Chapter 18, Article VI – Cannabis Businesses. 
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